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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Non-local invited guests to be 
permitted in Kahnawake on 

June 1st
 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 30, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2020) The 
Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force wishes to advise the public 
that, beginning on Monday, June 1st, non-local visitors/invited 
guests will be permitted on the Territory. 
 
It is important to note that any visitors MUST be invited guests of 
Kahnawà:ke residents. Those found in the Territory without 
reason (not a guest or not for commerce purposes) are subject to 
fines.  
 
As per previous Task Force Directives, personal distancing must 
be maintained, and all visits must be conducted outdoors in 
groups of eight (8) people or less. 
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